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Dear [salutation],  

As you can see, the Somerville College Report has changed a lot 
since 1879. Often, small changes to the Report have reflected larger 
changes within College. You can see the proud moment when ‘Hall’ 
became ‘College’, when Somervillians conceded to wartime paper 
rations, and when we proudly celebrated the College’s centenary. 

Through it all, the College Report has manifested Somerville’s 
commitment to being a forward-looking academic community – and 
this year is no different. In 2024, for the first time, we will share the 
Somerville College Report primarily as a digital publication in a 
necessary move to be more sustainable. 

You can view the College Report in its exciting new format via the 
QR code below. It will also be sent to you by email. Please note: 
you can continue to receive a physical copy of  the Report by emailing 
“College Report” to development.office@some.ox.ac.uk or calling 
01865 280626.

We hope you like this new, greener version  
of  the College Report, 
Somerville College Development Team
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Somerville College, Woodstock Road, Oxford OX2 6HD

tinyurl.com/ 
Somerville-College
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